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COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE
May 8 at 1 p.m.

COUNCIL MEETING
May 15 at 1 p.m.

All meetings take place at the Municipal Offices (395
Mulock Drive) and are streamed live, recorded and
archived online at newmarket.ca/meetings

CELEBRATE YOUTH WEEK

Celebrate Youth Week in Newmarket with free drop-in
programs and events. Stop by for a friendly free throw
competition, enjoy fitness classes or take part in our
Super Smash Bros. tournament.

When: May 1 to 7
Where: Recreation Youth Centre & Skate Park
(56 Charles Street)

Information: newmarket.ca/youth

JOIN US FOR THE ANNUAL COMMUNITY CLEANUP
PRESENTED BY TD

Help keep Newmarket clean and green. Visit the
selected park in your ward to pick-up a free Cleanup Kit
on launch day, or grab a kit at a Customer Service Kiosk
from May 7 to 21 (while quantities last).

When: Saturday, May 6 at various times
Where: Various parks in your ward

Participants are invited to clean up at a time and location
of their choosing. Plus, high school students can earn up
to three hours of community service.

Information: newmarket.ca/communitycleanup

REGISTER FOR SUMMER RECREATION &
CULTURE PROGRAMS ON MAY 10!
Summer Program registration is almost here!
The Activity Guide will be released online on
Monday, May 1.

Registration dates:
e Residents: Wednesday, May 10 at 8 a.m.
e Non-residents: Wednesday, May 17 at 8 a.m.

Information: newmarket.ca/activityguide

NEWMARKET FARMERS' MARKET OPENING MAY 6
Hooray! The Newmarket Farmers’ Market returns to
Riverwalk Commons on May 6 from 8 a.m. until 1 p.m.
every Saturday until October. Come out and show
your support for local farmers and new and

returning vendors.

Information: newmarketfarmersmarket.com

STAY CONNECTED!

<

@TownOfNewmarket

WARD 4 RESIDENTS MEETING

Councillor Trevor Morrison invites Ward 4 residents to
a ward meeting. Come and see what's happening in
your ward!

When: Monday, May 1 at 7 p.m.
Where: Seniors’ Meeting Place (474 Davis Drive)

Information: Call 905-953-5323 or email
tmorrison@newmarket.ca

WARD 1 RESIDENTS MEETING
Councillor Grace Simon invites Ward 1 residents to a ward
meeting. Come and see what's happening in your ward!

When: Monday, May 8 at 7 p.m.
Where: Magna Centre (800 Mulock Drive)

Information: 905-953-5323 or email
gsimon@newmarket.ca

PUBLIC NOTICES

TEMPORARILY CLOSED: NEWMARKET PUBLIC
LIBRARY'S OUTSIDE BOOK RETURN

Due to repair work on the Newmarket Public Library's
front ramp and stairs by the entrance, the outside book
return is closed until early May (weather dependent). A
temporary ramp will be available to provide access to
the building. You can still return books inside the library
or at the Upper Canada Mall book return.

Information: newmarketpl.ca

TAKE CAUTION AROUND LAKES, STREAMS, RIVERS
AND STORMWATER PONDS

Take caution around local bodies of water such as

Fairy Lake, the Holland River and stormwater ponds.
Stormwater ponds may look safe but water flow and
levels can fluctuate quickly without warning. They are
not intended for recreational use.

HELP SOMEONE IN NEED. DONATE TO THE
NEWMARKET FOOD PANTRY

There has been a significant increase in use of Food
Banks across Canada. Help combat food insecurity

by donating to the Newmarket Food Pantry. You can
donate non-perishable food items or make a monetary
donation online to the Food Pantry directly.

Information: newmarketfoodpantry.com

LOST PET? REPORT IT ONLINE!

Is your pet lost? Have you found someone else’s pet?
Use our online forms to quickly and easily report a lost
or found pet. If a member of the public reports your pet
as found, help get them home faster by checking “Yes”
to permit us to share your information so that you can
arrange a transfer.

Information: newmarket.ca/animalservices
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SHARE NEWMARKET TRAILS: USE SAFE SPEEDS
AND STAY ALERT

Cyclists are reminded to use safe speeds when travelling
along the trails. What feels safe to you may not to
others. Watch out for families and small children, use
your best judgement and be mindful of others.

Pedestrians, please remember to be alert and walk
on one side of the trail to allow easy access for others
to pass.

Everyone can make an effort to help keep the trails safe
and enjoyable for all.

LANE CLOSURE: SOUTHSIDE OF QUEEN ST.
BETWEEN MAIN ST. AND PROSPECT ST.

To accommodate the Queen Street Bridge Replacement
Project, from now until mid-May, the southside of
Queen Street between Main Street and Prospect Street
will be closed for eastbound traffic (detour routes
available).

The northerly lane will remain open for westbound
traffic. Please expect delays and avoid the area
if possible.

Information: heynewmarket.ca/queenbridge

Rain Barrel

Pre-Order Sale

A " o Place your order by May 31 at
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Pick-up your order on June 10
at the Operations Centre
(1275 Maple Hill Court)
between 10 a.m and 2 p.m.

Bring your proof of purchase
and your ID.

2022-2026 Council Priorities
are now available online

Learn more about the
priorities that will continue
to shape the community
over the next four years as
we create a new path to
an extraordinary future!

newmarket.ca/councilpriorities

QUESTIONS?

905-895-5193 | info@newmarket.ca | newmarket.ca
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